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Update on Re-Opening

Presentation to the Board of Education
July 6, 2020



Process for Developing Re-opening plan

Developed re-opening guidance document (May 29, 2020)

Created Task Force and multiple Work groups (May 29, 2020)

 Health & Safety; Elementary Instruction; Secondary Instruction; Special Education;

Protocols; Transportation

Released Faculty, Student and Parent Surveys (June 12, 2020)
Development of Draft Plans (In progress)

Review of Draft Plans with stakeholder groups for feedback (TBD)
» Board of Education
« Parents

e Bargaining Units




Plan development currently based on
CDC guidance
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Survey results: Parents (1800
responses)

Do you anticipate sending your child to Levittown
schools in September?
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Survey results: Faculty (600 responses)

If New York State allows schools to reopen this fall
and the district develops approved social distancing
protocols, how confident do you feel in returning to
the classroom?
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B Responses 11.01% 36.59% 52.40%




When will there be a final plan?

We are awaiting formal guidance from the New

Department of Education (NYSED) on re-opening. Th
guidance information is expected to be released the
of July 13th, -'
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Multi-Scenario Approach

While the district awaits official guidance from NYSED, we
have begun to develop a plan to address multiple |
situations. This draft plan utilizes different scenarios

depending upon the current situation related to COVID

O Green level- Low risk of COVID19 community s

O Yellow level- Moderate risk of COVID19 comm
spread.

O Red level- High risk of COVID19 community spread.
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Multi-Scenario Approach

level- Low risk of COVID19 community spre
O Student desks 3 feet apart.
O Staff and students wear masks.
O All students attend school every day.
O Increased hand washing throughout the day. |
O Increased sanitizing of high touch areas (hourly).
O Interscholastic sports as per Section VIII.
O Transportation modifications.



Multi-Scenario Approach

O Yellow level- Moderate risk of COVID19 community

spread (Use of restrictive social distancing protocols)
O Student desks are 6 feet apart.
O Staff and Students wear masks.
O Alternating day schedule: 50% of students attend in-person
instruction every other day (or in two day blocks). Stud
provided remote instruction on the other day (Note:

to develop a plan to allow parents to choose to have their
child supervised in the school building on remote days, or
work from home).
O Students eat lunch in the classroom. ) A
0 Student temperatures taken prior to entry.)-c. £ \X
O Major transportation modifications. é’f,-c(4)=;{ﬁ;;




Multi-Scenario Approach

level- High risk of COVID19 community sprea'_
O School buildings are closed.
O Instruction is fully remote.
O Teachers and students utilize Google Classroom.

O All students in grades K-8 receive a district supplied
Chromebook. Students in grades 9-12 continue utilizing
district supplied laptop.

remotely.



Training

O Training of staff in new health protocols.
O Training of all staff in new mental health plan.
O Training of teachers in Google Classroom.

0 Training of students and parents in nem@eag"
protocols and Google Classroom. —



Important Take-aways:

O This is a draft approach, and subject to change.

O We are awaiting formal guidance from NYSED whicl
is not expected until the week of July 13t .

O Our goal is to create a safe environment so tha
students can return to the classroom.

O May need to take components from different levels,
depending on the state guidance.
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